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Date: November 13, 2019 

To:  All Prairie Valley ISD Parents and Guardians 

From:  Lisa Sadler, Principal 

Re:  No School on Friday, November 15, 2019 

 

 

 

Dear Prairie Valley Bulldogs, 

 

It is an exciting time at Prairie Valley ISD because our Lady Bulldog Volleyball team has advanced to the 

Regional Tournament!  We defeated Saint Jo last night in three games and are advancing to the Regional 

Semifinals on Friday, November 15, 2019.  The tournament is being played in Midlothian, TX, which is located 

southeast of downtown Fort Worth.  Because this game will be played at 3:00 p.m., we have decided to release 

our students from school for the entire day on Friday.  As a result, our school building will be CLOSED on 

Friday, November 15th, 2019.   This time will allow for our fans to travel safely to Midlothian.   The address is 

923 S. 9th Street, Midlothian, TX.  The gym is located at the south end of the campus.  

 

If you are wanting to travel with us on the Fan Bus, it will depart school on Friday morning at 10:45 a.m. and 

from the Church of Christ parking lot at 11:00 a.m.  The fan bus is free to ride! However, you must bring $5 for 

admission to the game and lunch money.  The bus will stop at some point along the way at a fast-food 

restaurant.  Elementary students MUST be accompanied by an adult on the fan bus.  The arrival time back into 

Nocona and to school will depend on the result of the game, but we expect it to return by 7:30 p.m.  

 

Thank you for your support of our Lady Bulldogs Volleyball team and please consider joining us on the fan bus 

to witness history in the making!  If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to call the office.  

 

 

Thank you, 

 

 

Lisa Sadler, Principal 

 


